
Important Announcement Regarding the M&O Override Election 

Queen Creek voters will have the opportunity to decide if schools should receive increased funding.  

The district's governing board called for a maintenance and operations override to support and enhance 

educational opportunities for the students of our district. Voters within Queen Creek Unified School 

District (QCUSD) boundaries, including QCUSD residents who live in Mesa or Chandler, will go to the 

polls on November 3. Early ballots will be mailed October 8.  

The funds raised would support students in kindergarten through twelfth grade as follows:  

 Increase academic programs that prepare students for postsecondary education and workforce 

success 

 Increase art and music classes throughout the district 

 Increase school security to maintain a safe and secure learning environment 

 Reduce class size at the K-8 level 

 Increase salaries to retain and attract exceptional teachers and staff 

 Expand and enhance athletic, ROTC, and gifted programs 


